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Dear 8irs,

KB/OSU

AR/TP/02026

With reference to your application dated 15 June 1962
concerning the above-mentionedpremises, I am directed to inform
you that pursuant to Condition (1) of the planning permiacion
dated 20 July 1960 for the redevelopment of Nos 133-139
Pinobley Road and Nos, 7-16 Swiss Terrace, Belaize Road11ainpstead,
the details of the new Bank premises, shown on drawings aegd.
No. 9416 (Your drawings Nos. 201/19) have been approved by the
Council. 2-141 QA/)

Your attention is drawn to Condition (2) of the
peralceton for development contained In the Council's letLer
dated 19 March 1962 in relation to the approvel of facing materials.

TOt are further informed that, in connection with the
need to comply with the London Building A c t s ,  1930-1939 and the
By-laws in force thereunder, the Dietdet Surveyor should be
consulted.

Yours faithfully,

Architect to the Council

Messrs. James Cubitt &
Partners

25 Gloucester Place
London
W01


